No. 51/3/98-71811
From

The Chief Secretary to Government, Haryana.
To

All the Financial Comamissiongrs and Administrative
Secretaries to Goverament, Haryana.

Dated, Chandigarh, the 23rd June, 1998.
Subject :—Attendance of mestings of Public Accounts Commmittee by the Administrative Secretaries.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to the subject noted above and 1o say that it has been observed by
the Public Accouats Comuxitéze that it has become the tendency of the officers of different

departments, as usual, to avoid meetings to the Public Accounts Committee time and again, due
to which the work of Committes suifers very badly. The Goverument has taken a very sericus note
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of this. 1n future, the meetings of the Public Accounts Committec may please be attended positi-

vely as per fixed programme so that the peénding busiress of this Committee can be cleared during
current financial year,

2. fn additipn, it may also bo onsured that requigilo replies and progress reports of paras of
C.A.G./P.A.C. reports are sent to the quarter concerned within the stipulated period so as to
avJid unnecessary postponemsnts of meetings and criticism by the P.A.C. time and again.

3. The above instructions may kindly be complied with meticulovsly.

Yours faithfully,
Sd/—
Under Secretary, Administration,
Jor Chief Secretary to Govt., Haryana.

A copy is forwarded to the Financial Commissioner and Secretary
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